
Thank you for your interest in getting involved in Oregon.

Pacific Green Party is updating its bylaws. We will incorporate advanced principles, liquid democracy, 
and true grassroots participation. We are hosting a series of meetings in August and September to throw
out the vestiges of patriarchal hierarchical structures and adopt an organizing model that will elevate 
the grassroots and balance autonomy and accountability, individualism, and the common good.

Please contact Pacific Greens and become part of this. Click here to email   info@pacificgreens.org  

You can help to fund our nationwide ballot access efforts by making a donation to our Ballot Access 
Committee fund.
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